
 

 

Chess Tournament 
Sponsored by the Shelton View PTA 

Saturday, March 3, 2018 
 

Washington State Rated Elementary Chess Tournament 
This chess tournament is for elementary students in grades K-5 and will consist of 5 rounds of games followed 
by an award ceremony. 

Individuals of all levels are welcome. Come compete and cheer on your school! Team trophies will be 
awarded for the top 3 schools (top 4 scores from each school are counted towards the team scores). All 
kindergartners, first-time tournament participants and 3+ point winners will receive an award. Players who 
receive 3 or more points will also qualify for the WA State Elementary Chess Championship Tournament 
happening on April 21, 2018 (registering for the State tournament is still required after qualifying). 
Participation in a chess club is not required.  

Format: 5 Round Swiss Time Control: G/30 Sections: K-1st Grade, 2nd-3rd Grade and 4-5th Grade 

Tournament Location: Canyon Park Middle School, 23723 23rd Ave SE, Bothell, WA 98021  
(Location for event only, please do not contact Canyon Park for information on this event) 
 

Schedule: 

 Check-In (only for those that did not pre-pay): 9:00 a.m. (30 minutes prior to the first round) 

 Pre-Paid Arrival Time (no check-in needed): 9:15 a.m. (15 minutes prior to the first round) 

 Rounds: First round starts at 9:30 a.m., Round 2: 10:45 a.m., Lunch, Round 3: 12:30 p.m., Round 4: 1:45 
p.m., Round 5: 3:00 p.m. (round times are approximate and may be pulled up earlier if possible)  

 Award Ceremony: 4:15 p.m.  
 

Entry Fee: $22.00 per participant, $27.00 after February 23rd  

To register go to nwchess.com/OnlineRegistration 

Pizza and other concessions will be available on site. 

This is not a drop off event. Every child must have a responsible adult present. 

Registration closes at 5:00 p.m. the day prior to the tournament, no late entries or on-site registrations accepted. It 
is possible to participate in fewer games if you inform the tournament director prior to pairings. 

Questions: Contact Shelton View PTA Chess Club Coordinator at svchessclub@gmail.com 
 

This activity is not sponsored by Northshore School District or any of its schools. The district assumes no responsibility for the conduct during or the 

safety of the activities. Northshore School District will be held harmless from any cause of action, claim or petition filed in any court or 

administrative tribunal arising out of distribution of these materials including lawyer fees and judgments not and awards. 
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